
 

 

   

 
 
December 20, 2022 
 
Justin R. Robbins 
General Manager 
Resort Improvement District No. 1 
9126 Shelter Cove Road 
Whitethorn, CA 95589 
 
RE: Shelter Cove Solid Waste Container Site Option Letter 
 
Dear Mr. Robbins 
 
The County of Humboldt presently has a License Agreement and First Amendment to 
License Agreement (License) with you for use of the Shelter Cove Solid Waste Container 
Site in Shelter Cove.  
 
The License term will expire on January 31, 2023. 
 
We wish to notify you that the County of Humboldt is exercising it’s second of two options 
to extend the license term pursuant to Section 4 of the License (and you have graciously 
agreed waive the required 90 day notice period), beginning February 1, 2023, and ending 
on January 31, 2024. 
 
All other conditions of the License will remain the same.  
 
Sincerely,  
 
            
Thomas K. Mattson       
Director      
Public Works       
             


